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See training facility at Dick Pond

	The C3 Athletic Training Organization would like to invite anyone interested to join them June 26 at the James Dick Pond.

The Pond is south of the Caledon Fairgrounds, immediately adjacent to the Lafarge Cement plant. Parking is available.

All are invited to view the facilities and watch as swim races take place, as well as paddle board demonstrations. The Caledon Lions

Club will be hosting a pay-for lunch barbecue.

The swim races will take place from 10:30 a.m. until noon. Come and watch, and bring your bathing suit to try out the water.

Change facilities are available.

This pond area has been made available to the public by James Dick Construction and has been used for several years for in-water

training for various athletic groups.
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